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What has been happening this week?  

In English…This week we have been looking at  acrostic poems. The children had a lot of 

fun writing them. 

 In Maths…We have been learning how to add and subtract across 10, we used maths re-

sources to help us. Year 1 had a visit from the Mice children and were really kind playing 

Maths games with them. 

In Geography… We went on a plane and had an adventure all the way to China! 

In PSHE… We are talking about Dreams and Goals. We worked as a team to create our 

dream garden and  birds to live in.  

In PE… Our gymnastics skills are getting better and better.  

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Head teacher award– Maria for showing all the school values and Lucian for showing re-

spect in class. 

Work on the Wall– Rupert for fantastic attitude in phonics and Zac for his reading and 

making Mrs Lee happy with his progress. 

Pupils voice -  “I love reading!” Martha  

Reminders & Messages  

Wednesday– Planetarium in school 

Year 1 Farming Thursday 6th February  

 Please wrap them up very warm as we are outside for a lot of the time.  

 

 


